
Topics  - Term 6 

English: Man on the Moon—Day in the Life of Bob, 
The Darkest Dark by Chris Hadfield, Look Up! by 
Nathan Bryan. 

Maths— fractions (halves and quarters) and posi-
tion and direction, money, time. 

Science: Seasonal Changes 

History: explore the lives of significant indi-
viduals in the past (Neil Armstrong and Mae 
Jemison). 

RE: How should we care for the world and for 
others, and why does it matter?   

PE: Athletics (Thursday & Friday) 

Art: The Starry Night by Vincent Van Gogh. 

Message from Mrs Little, Mrs Thompson & Mrs Button 
Welcome back! The year has flown by and we cannot believe that we are in our last term of Year 
One! 

This term our learning will be based around all things space, stars and planets! We will be using the 
stories Man on the Moon—Day in the Life of Bob, The Darkest Dark by Chris Hadfield, Look Up! by 
Nathan Bryan. 

In Maths, we will be exploring the concepts of fractions (halves and quarters) and position and di-
rection, time and money! 

In our writing, we will continue to strengthen our knowledge of Set 3 digraphs, with a particular 
focus on split digraphs. We will be consolidating our use of ‘the fab five’: Capital letters, full stops, 
letters on the line, finger spaces and accurate letter formation. We will be writing for different 
purposes, including writing in a non-fiction style about space, writing our own astronaut stories and 
writing recipes for making the perfect hot chocolate for a tired astronaut! 

You can find more details of our learning for this term on our website but there is also a brief 
summary below.  

Thank you for all of your continued support in your child’s learning, it truly is appreciated! 

Mrs Little & The Year One Team 

Home Learning/Reminders 

Books are changed every Thursday—please read 
with your child daily and fill in reading records. 
Books and records need to come to school every 
day. 

Please ensure children have a fully named PE kit in 
school that will stay in their locker. 

Please ensure that earrings are removed for PE. 

All children need a named water bottle in school 
every day. 

Please make sure that lunch is ordered/cancelled 
on Relish. 

Get in touch:  

year1@chantryprimary.org 

Learning from last term... 

Here is just a snippet of some of our learning from last term! 

 

In term 5, we became expert puppet makers! We enjoyed looking at 
a range of different puppets and discussing what we liked about 
them. We then went on to design and make our own pirate puppets. 
Year One were amazing at developing their sewing skills and follow-
ing instructions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been listening carefully to the Christian and Jewish story 
of creation. This helped us to think about how lucky we are to live in 
our beautiful  and precious world and how we can look after it. 

 

 

 

 


